
 

Newsletter 

We are committed to safeguarding children and young people. 

Friday 18th May 2018 

Attendance last week: 

Reception = 96.7% 

Year 1 = 97.1% 

Year 2 = 96.0% 

Year 3 = 97.8% 

Year 4 = 94.0% 

Year 5 = 97.8% 

Year 6 = 98.7% 

So far this academic year: 

Reception = 93.1% 

Year 1 = 95.9% 

Year 2 = 94.7% 

Year 3 = 96.0% 

Year 4 = 95.2% 

Year 5 = 95.9% 

Year 6 = 95.7% 

Our      

target is 

96.1% 

Current Whole 

School Attendance: 

95.5% 

Pupils of the 

Week 

Well done to last week’s    

pupils of the week.  They 

make us so proud. 

Last week they were:  

Haleema, Kimmy, Shaun, 

Millie, Caiden, Maisie,  

Bradley, Grace, Nikki-Wray, 

Liam, Scarlett, Dean, Raine, 

Frankie, Alfie and Jack . 

Robinwood 

Dates : 28th—30th January 2019 
Cost:£120 (subsidised by school) 

Please contact the school office for a letter if your child would like to go. 

So far this academic year 6 families have been prosecuted for their child’s                   

unauthorised absence from school in court.  6 further families have paid penalty     

notices for their child’s unauthorised absence from school. 



Whole School Diary Dates 

May—children to complete the KS1 (Year 2 ) SATs during the month of May. 

18th May—Royal Wedding Celebrations 

12/6/18 School Class Photos 

25th –29th June 2018—Trip to France 

June— Author Visit—Billy Bob Buttons 

29/6/18 Training Day for teachers—children not at school 

Year 6 Show  - Tuesday 10th July 1.30 pm and Wednesday 11th July 6pm—Details to 
come 

17/7/18 Sports day—details to come (KS1 morning and KS2 afternoon) 

Friday 20th July—Children’s last day at school for the Summer Term 

Thursday 25th October – Individual/sibling photos (setting up at 8.00am for family photos) 

 

  

Uniform 
Once again we are supporting  

families to buy school uniform.  

Children who attract the Pupil 

Premium (Free School Meals) can 

order uniform through the office 

between June and the end of Sep-

tember 2018 and receive 2 sets of 

items with the logo at half price 

plus a half price PE uniform. 

Year 4 News 

Last week Year 4 had a brilliant time learning new skills. The children had the  
opportunity to take part in a Judo skills based session filled with fun games. We 
enhanced our agility in ‘spiders’, tested our strength using bear hugs and trained 
to wriggle out of holds.  

Coming soon! On June 11th, Year 4 will be performing  
Carmen in collaboration with other local schools at  
Thornaby Pavilion. We have been  
rehearsing really hard and look forward to 
parents and carers coming to see us.  

Thank you to children who have brought in 
the bus fare. If you haven’t yet, please do.  


